
 

Rolling Ridge Elementary School ‘icon’ 
named CSEA’s Unsung Hero of the Year 

 

Patrick Gonzales, custodian at Rolling Ridge Elementary School in Chino Hills, has 
been named the 2017 Classified School Employees Association (CSEA) Unsung 
Hero of the Year.  

The presentation was made by CSEA President Denise Arroyo at the May 18 Chino 
Valley Unified School District Board of Education meeting.  

This spring, Gonzales was named a San Bernardino County Classified Employee of 
the Year, in the category of Maintenance, Operations and Facilities.  

He has been at Rolling Ridge for 28 years and is considered an icon of the school, 
according to Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources Lea Fellows, who is a 
former Rolling Ridge principal. 


